
 

 

Comic Relief 2021 

This year Comic Relief will be on Friday 19th March. 

Comic Relief are hoping to bring the country together using humour, with 
the Red Nose Day 'Share A Smile' initiative. 

The annual fundraiser is all about having fun and making the world a 
better place and this year is no exception. 

We are inviting the children to bring a joke with them on Friday, written 
down please. This needs to be a short, age-appropriate joke and we will 

compile a ‘Joke Book’ from these, which we will then publish on the 
website for everyone to see. 

 
Please send children in their school uniform on Friday, unless it is their 

PE day in which case they will need to come in their PE kit. 
 

 

 

If you would like to make a donation towards this year’s Comic Relief, 
please use the link below; 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3516 

http://www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk/

